
OAKLANDS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
 

Re:  Term 3 June 2020 Report Cards       June 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

As you know, school has been different over these past few months in response to the global 
pandemic.  All students will be receiving a report card which reflects their learning prior to spring 
break as well as a  summary of the learning opportunities provided between March and June 
2020.  Therefore, the  report card may not provide the same amount of rich, detailed feedback 
that is usually provided on a final report card. 

What to expect: 

• Third term comments will focus on Literacy, Numeracy, Social Emotional Learning and 
Physical Health.  Other subject areas may not include a comment. 

• The report card will include comments; performance standards (K-3) and, letter grades 
for Gr 4-5 are optional for third term. 

• Students will receive a final summary mark for each of the curricular areas for this year, 
along with a summary comment about what your child is able to do, ways to support 
their learning and areas that may require further support.  

• If your child has an Individual Education Plan (IEP), the report card will have comments in 
relation to the goals and expected learning outcomes outlined through the IEP. 

• Attendance for Term 1 and 2 will be included on the report card, Term 3 will be blank.   

Report Distribution: 

• Students attending in-class learning at Oaklands on Mondays & Tuesdays will receive 
their report cards on Tuesday, June 23rd.  

• Students attending in-class learning at Oaklands on Wednesdays & Thursdays (including 
our ESW families) will receive their report cards on Thursday, June 25th. 

• For families who have their children at home and are learning remotely, please pick up 
your child’s report card in person on the date(s) noted by their classroom teacher. 
(Please refer to the email your teacher has sent to you).  Alternatively, you pick-up your 
child’s report card from our school office on Monday, June 29th, Tuesday, June 30th, or 
Thursday, July 2nd between the hours of 8:00am and 3:00pm.   

We acknowledge that this has been a time of significant change for families, students and 
educators.  Thank you for understanding the need to adapt to the situation by doing things 
differently, including reporting student learning.  If you require any further clarification or 
information, please contact your classroom teacher(s).  

 

Sincerely, 

David Hovis 


